
"THE SHENANDOAH LIFE STATION" 

ROANOKE BROADCASTING CORPORATION 
ROANOKE 
VIRGINIA. 

February 17, 1943 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. F. D. #2 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Thank you very much for your letter of February 11, 

1943, as well as the former letter of September 19, 

1942 which we neglected to answer. 

We're glad to say that both of your reports are 

correct and accurate; both the excerpt from our 

regular broadcast schedule on September 18, 1942 

and the Test Program on February 10, 1943. 

It was awfully nice hearing from you. Best wishes 

to you from all at WSLS. We hope to hear from you 

again soon. 

Cordially, 

Philip Briggs (4227.) 

Chief Engineer 
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